August 12, 1943

Mr. Arthur Beal
827 Hyde Street
San Francisco, Calif,

Dear Mr. Beal:

I appreciate yow compliment in sending your lyrics
and music to me, However, it would be impossible

for me to handle them at this time as my studio assign-
ments are keeping me guite busy for some time.

Your lyrics are quite sincere, although as a word of
advice I would suggest that you might try writing in
more of the idiom of the day, stressing simplicity.
Kindestregards.

Sincerely
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